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Guidelines for Submissions

The Forecast encourages submissions on topics of interest to practicing
forensic economists and the NAFE community of members. All submissions
should be amiable and well reasoned in nature, should not refer to subjects
of active litigation, and should be approximately 1500 words or less.
Submissions should be in Microsoft Word, and all tables and charts should
be submitted as part of the MS Word file and as separate pdf files.
Accepted submissions may need to be edited for space constraints and the
production schedule will determine when articles will be published. All
submissions can be sent to Nancy Eldredge at nancy@nafe.net. Any
guestions can be addressed to the editor of The Forecast, Lane Hudgins, at
lane@Ih-analysis.com.




